From: Lynn White [mailto:lwhite@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 3:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Approval of Payment by Third Party for Travel Expenses

Steven Berlin
Executive Director
Board of Ethics
            
I am participating in the Innovative Librarians Explore, Apply and Discover (ILEAD) program. The second of three  ILEAD sessions was held Springfield, Illinois from June 24 - June 26, 2014.
 
The Illinois State Library paid for my travel expenses, including hotel and meals.   Transportation to Springfield was paid out of Kelly (private funds).
.
These sessions will help shape our team project of assisting patrons prepare for the GED and other career and educational tests using an online environment.
 
Thank you for your assistance,
 
Lynn White
Social Science and History Unit Head
Harold Washington Library Center
